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September 22, 2023 Newsletter               ISSUE 15 
 

The Junction Journal 
The Junction Public School 

Union St Merewether 2291 

Ph. 4963 1343 

Email:  thejunctio-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal:  Cath Larkman 

22/09/2023 
 

From the desk of Mrs Larkman and Mrs Emmington  

School holiday events 

attached to this 

newsletter. 

 

Have a safe and happy 

holiday. 

 

Children and Staff return on 

Monday October 9, 2023 

 
Cath Larkman, Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Artwork by Auntie Michelle Earle 

commissioned by TJPS in 2018 

We respectfully acknowledge that this 

newsletter comes to you from 

Awabakal land.  

In communicating how we learn, 

teach and lead, we acknowledge and 

pay respect to elders past and present 

and extend that respect to all 

Aboriginal people as the traditional 

custodians of this land on which we are 

all privileged to live, work, and learn. 

In this issue 

Principal and Deputy’s Message P1  

 

Transition to Kinder P 2 

 

Resilience Project P3  

 

Office information P 4 

 

Community Message Board P 5 - 15 

 

Monday October 16 

Bandfest – Concert Band, 

String Ensemble, Percussion 

Ensemble 

Tuesday October 17 

Bandfest – Premier Band 

Wednesday October 18 

Bandfest – Primary Band 
 

mailto:thejunctio-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Information from the Front Office Team...   

 

Money Collection 

The school is now using our new finance system ‘School Bytes’  
The school also accepts cash, (exact amount only), cheque or we 

have EFTPOS facilities in the office. (Please note that the school 

EFTPOS facility is only available for school payments and not P&C – 

such as the Uniform Shop). 

Any cash payments to come straight to the office, this includes: - 

Band fees, School books, Excursion money etc. Any money that is 

sent to school must be in a sealed envelope/bag with your “Child’s 

name and class” on the front and details of the event you are 

paying.  

There is a “Payments” slot at the front counter in the school office – 

students are to post payments in this slot.  
 

Absences  

Any absence from school must be explained. The Sentral Parent 

Portal is a great way to advise the school of student absences, or 

alternatively phone the school, send an email or write a note. Each 

day at around 10am, the school sends out an SMS alert to parents of 

any child who has an unexplained absence for that day.  Please 

refrain from using class apps like Class Dojo to explain absences as 

the teacher may not be at school or they are teaching and unable 

to read the Dojo message before 10am.  
 

Extended Leave  

If you are going away and leave is over (5) school days, you must 

complete an “EXTENDED LEAVE FORM” from the office prior to your 

leave. Leave forms submitted are subject to approval by The 

Principal. 
 

Late Arrivals / Early Leavers  

School hours are from 8.55am to 3pm. The first assembly starts at 

8.55am. If children arrive later than 8.55am, they need to present to 

the office to provide late arrivals information to office staff. A ‘Purple 

Partial Slip’ is then taken to the class teacher. Similarly, if children 

leave early for the day, parents must buzz the intercom at the Union 

Street gate to admitted into the office. Admin staff will phone the 

classroom for your child to come up to the office. Please be aware 

of early departures in recess and lunch breaks as it can be quite 

difficult to locate your child in the playground.  
 

Medication at School  

The office is only able to administer ‘prescribed medication’ to 

students. This means medication that has been prescribed by a 

doctor. This medication must be left in the package provided, 

clearly labelled with the child’s name and dosage.  If medication is 

required, a parent will need to come to the office and complete a 

Student Health Condition Support for Prescribed Medication form.  
 

SCHOOL STAFF ARE NOT ABLE TO ADMINISTER PANADOL OR NON-

PRESCRIPTION MEDICATIONS.  
 

 

 

 
 

 
In the Office  

OFFICE HOURS:   

8:30AM TO 3:15PM  

School Email:  thejunctio-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

  

SCHOOL SECURITY    

ph: 1300 880021  

 

Office Team 

Mrs Dianne Edwards 

Mrs Amanda Brake 

Mrs Angela Bowen 

Mrs Kathy McInnes 

Mrs Lesley Janissen 

 

General Assistants 

Mr Tom Jervis 

Mr Darren Ray 

 

In the Community  

P&C News 

 

P&C Contact email 

Jessica Ryan, President 

president@junctionpandc.org 

 

UNIFORM SHOP  

ONLINE ORDERING!  

www.tjpsuniform.com  

 

Secondhand Uniform Donations   

Donations accepted are bomber 

jackets, polo fleece jumpers, red 

polo shirts and black sport shorts. 

We are unable to accept 

donations of white shirts or 

tunics.   

  

Email the Uniform Shop: 

tjpsuniformshop@gmail.com  

PLEASE ASSIST WITH DELIVERY OF 

UNIFORM ORDERS BY PUTTING 

YOUR CHILD’S NAME on the order 

(in the NOTES section) 

 

Please ensure that your Child’s 

name is clearly marked on all 

items of clothing. 
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